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 Congratulations to Azul Class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Tuesday 4th January 2022, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for 

being the half-termly achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Frazer Yellow Fenjy Verde Lacey Azul Clay 

Red Charlotte Blue Sophie Amarillo Ivy Morado Maisie 

Green May Orange Ivy Rosa Lacey Rojo Harriett 

 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

PE Values Awards  

Congratulations to the children below who have won the PE Values Awards. 

W/C 6th Dec        

Respect  Yellow Theo Rosa Holly Rojo Theo 

Red Chayse Orange Poppy  Amarillo Zara Azul Berdnytho 

Green Josie Blue Gracie Verde Cody Morado Rosie 

 

W/C 13th Dec        

Honesty  Yellow Kassia Rosa Elliott Rojo Whole 

Class 

Red Erin Orange Jaxon Amarillo Jace Azul Amara 

Green Rory Blue No PE Verde Jack Morado Brooke 

 

End Of Term 

The children have had a lovely week in school with all their Christmas 

activities and parties. I would like to thank you all for your support on what 

has yet again been a very long term. On behalf of myself, and my team at 

Edgewood, we would like to wish you all a safe and happy Christmas and 

look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. We plan to re-open school 

on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
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Staff News 

Today we have said goodbye to two members of staff. Miss Maitland is leaving 

us to embark on a new adventure and Mrs Bramley is retiring from the kitchen 

after preparing and serving our children for 34 years! We would like to wish 

them both all the very best for the future and thank them for all their hard 

work.  

 

Sports Report 

What a term of sport at Edgewood! It has been amazing to see so many children 

represent the school with such pride, achieving some memorable results. We are 

incredibly proud of all of their achievements. 

 

We have crowned our first Monthly Active Challenge winners – a huge well done to Blue Class, 

Amarillo and Rojo. A special mention to Rojo for having the highest percentage of children 

participating across the school. It is vital that children are active throughout the school day and it 

has been pleasing to see high numbers of children engage with this. The full breakdown of 

participation is below. 

 KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

Winners Blue – 48% Amarillo – 78% Rojo – 93% 

2nd Place Orange – 40% Rosa – 72% Morado – 73% 

3rd Place Yellow – 37% Verde - 50% Azul – 67% 

We have now also begun to give out a weekly award for each class in PE sessions linked to the 

School Games Values of Honesty, Respect, Team Work, Self-Belief, Passion & Respect. 

You can find our first two weeks of winners in the table at the top of the newsletter. Well done to 

all our winners for showcasing these values in their PE sessions. 

Applications for Reception Class September 2021 

Please find attached a leaflet containing details of the application process for 

those with children that are due to start reception classes in September 2021. 

There is a further leaflet with details of an opening evening taking place on the 

30th November 2021 for prospective parents. Spaces are limited so should you 

wish to book places, you should do this ASAP. 

 

                                                                         Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


